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Dear Members,

Our 68th AGM was held on Sunday & we are pleased
to announce our new Flag Officer’s & Committee
members as follows;

Graeme Alexander, Commodore
Sheryl Schumacher, Vice Commodore
Chris Jackson, Rear Commodore
David Eickmeyer, Club Captain
Simon Purcell, Hon Secretary
Bret Levenspiel, Hon Treasurer
Stephen Bardsley, Committee Member
David Beeson, Committee Member
Richard Nichols, Committee Member
Keith Ross, Committee Member
Greg Sharman, Committee Member
Sarah Sharman, Committee Member
John Underwood, Committee Member

For those of you that were unable to attend here is
Graeme’s incoming Commodore’s speech…

“It is a real honour to be given & intrusted by you all
in being Commodore of this great club. Next season
will be my 47th year of sailing out of Mornington. I
truly love this place and all it stands for. I hope I can
live up to the fine standards set by my predecessors,
a job made easier by an enthusiastic new committee.
We have a full house – the first time for a number of

years. It’s great to see that so many want to be
involved in the running of our club as they share one
thing in common – a love for our great club and
sailing. So let’s all embrace the hard work that has
been done over the years that helped us get this dam
flat water that we have waited so long for –
probably not perfect, but better that we could have
ended up with.

In moving forward post harbour, we need to clean up
the balance sheet, progress with balanced
considered expenditure on re-development of house
and yard, the re-signing of the head lease with shire
whilst maintaining our now better relationship, the
signing for a new restaurant lease and keeping our
strong sailing programs. We do have a good
reputation for our sailing. This will be exciting as our
membership is changing and will continue to as more
people want to come back and be part of enjoying
our flat water club. So keeping a balance between
old and new; being a club for you all, keeping the
MYC team spirit will be my focus.

Once again, thank you all, I am really looking
forward to giving you all my best”

Graeme Alexander, Commodore

Dates for your diary…….
SUNDAY JULY 6TH

MYC Social Music Afternoon 2.00pm – 5.00pm

Discounted Members door entry $10pp
Children over 15years $5pp

24
th

June 2014

Current Office Hours……
MONDAYS, TUESDAYS, WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS

9.15am – 3.00pm (Closed 12.30pm to 1.30pm)
THURSDAYS

11.30am – 5.30pm (Closed 1.30pm to 2.30pm)
SATURDAYS

9.30am – 1.00pm
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OTB Marine Yachting
Victoria Awards
Evening 2014

The OTB Marine Yachting Victoria Awards saw over
330 sailors fill the room at Sandringham Yacht Club
on Friday evening, 20th June. Yachting Victoria’s
largest awards night yet, celebrated and recognised
the outstanding contributions and achievements of
individuals, clubs, volunteers and media
representatives in sailing throughout the 2013-14
season, at the annual red carpet event.

Congratulations to all nominees and award winners!

We are proud to announce our MYC 2014 Award
Winners:

Contribution to Junior & Youth Sailing
Chris Jackson and Mornington Yacht Club
(Opti Nationals Organising Committee)

Four Winds Marine Victorian Trailable
Championships
Division 2
2nd - Phil Mannes -Magic Pudding

Victorian Trailable Traveler Series
Division 2
1st - Phil Mannes - Magic Pudding

Victorian School Team Championships – MYC
members sailed for their schools with the following
results:
1st Associated Grammar Schools at the state
champs
The Peninsula School

1st Girls Sport Victoria School at the state champs
Toorak College

The Victorian Sailing Cup Series
Optimist - 3rd – Hugo Llewelyn
Laser 4.7 - 1st –Tyrone Gowans
420 -1st - Nicholas Sharman & James Grogan
420 - 3rd -Stan Austin & Kristian Tipovsky

Photos from top to bottom:
Chris Jackson (right) accepting award
OTB Youth
Sheryl Schumacher & Michelle Jackson
Sarah & Greg Sharman
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Social News

On Sunday the 6th of July the “Wizard and Donna
McConville” are coming to the club to perform from
2.00pm to 5.00pm.

Please can you forward the attached flyer to your
friends and family as we are offering a $200 special
Social Membership on the day only for new
members for the 2014/15 season.

The flyer has been advertised in this week’s
Mornington News & the office has already had
enquires – it’s looking to be a great afternoon!

From the office

Just a friendly reminder to all members:
Please can indoor furniture be kept indoors as we
have noticed that our bar stools are starting to
deteriorate due to being left out on the balcony and
we would like to get another few years out of them.
thank you

Friday evening at the club is
a great opportunity to catch
up with friends. The Rocks
put on happy hour
accompanied by tasty finger
food, so come on down and

relax and enjoy another pleasant night at MYC.

Photo Right by Tony Reid – “Yesterday’s winds”
check out our facebook page for more photos

News from members
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Our Supporters

Sponsorship Opportunity

Keytag Sponsorship
Would you like your company/business logo printed
on the back of the 2014/2015 season MYC Member
Keytag? This is a great opportunity for you to
advertise your company as every member receives a
keytag. If you are interested please contact Sarah at
the office by the end of the week, thank you

Tattler Sponsorship
Tanglewood Estate’s Tattler Sponsorship is coming
to an end – would you like your company name and
details on the header of our newsletter each week?
If so please contact Sarah at the office, thank you

Mariner Boating Holidays have

one boat left & the prize winner

boat to fill – it’s not too late to

join the Turkey Yacht Rally 2014.

Cd’s will be available from the

MYC office soon – contact Sarah

or Mariner Boating Holidays on:

1800 244 332
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